
 

This Martin’s Park update will fill you in what has been happening on 
site since the October 3rd update and what to look forward to in the 
next 2-3 weeks..

What has been done in the last month:

- The biggest visual impact on the site in the last month is the begin-
ning of the geofoam installation.  This really begins to show the topog-
raphy of the finished park.  The geofoam on the north side of the park is 
installed.  
- The north and south walls along the harborwalk have been poured.
- The mudmat on the north side has been poured to support the 
geofoam.
- The foundation was poured for the net climber. 
- The foundation was poured for the radius wall.
- The amphitheater foundation was also poured.  

Here is what to look for in the next 2-3 weeks:

On the north side of the park (closest to Seaport Blvd.):
- The installed geofoam will be wrapped in filter fabric.
- The soils will begin to be placed.
- Tree planting will begin as weather permits.

On the south side of the park (closest to the Children’s Museum):
- The amphitheater structure will continue to be installed.
- The radius wall surrounding the net climber will be poured.
- The mud slab under the south geofoam will be poured.
- Geofoam installation on the south side will begin. 

General park:
- Granite deliveries will begin.
- Stone will begin to be placed on site at the bridge abutments. 

As always, please feel free to reach out for any questions or comments.  
Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov
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